
INTER OFFICE

City of North Bay
MEMO

To:  Laura Boissonneault 

From:    Karen McIsaac  

Subject:    By-Law No. 2025-07, Water and Wastewater Rates 

Date:    January 30, 2025 

Please find attached a copy of By-Law No. 2025-07, to establish 2025 rates 
or charges for the supply of water and wastewater distribution for domestic, 
commercial and manufacturing use. 

Karen McIsaac 
City Clerk 

KM/ck 


